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The Local School With The Big Heart 
We are an inspiring learning community with high expectations, where all feel safe and happy and everybody 

has the opportunity to unlock and realise their potential 
 
 
Messages and updates 
 
Dear Families, 

Welcome to the final newsletter of 2024 and a well-deserved Christmas and New Year holiday.  The end of 
term has been an absolute delight of performances, community spirit and coming together to celebrate all 
that the children do in school.  There is so much to be grateful for again this year that I would probably run 
over my time saying ‘thank-you’ to everyone in an Academy Awards speech: 

 Thank you to Alice and the PTA team for all the hard work that they put into organising amazing cake 
sales, bingo, fairs, gardening and fun throughout the year 

 Thank you to Mr McLeish and Marina for bringing the school alive with music 
 Thank you to the Club Sporter’s team for taking care of the children at breakfast and after school 
 Thank you to Jeanie and Toni in the kitchen for baking, boiling, roasting and peeling 
 Thank you to Rachel and Karen in the office for keeping us all organised 
 Thank you to Sheena and the team at the Local Authority for providing the funding we need to 

refurbish our playground 
 Thank you to Nathan and Ethan for making sure we work and learn in a safe environment 
 Thank you to Ferry, Kelly, Katie and Bronwen for helping us to market our amazing school more 

effectively 
 Thank you to Flora and Sarah for keeping our school clean and tidy 
 Thank you to Qantas for the amazing furniture 
 Thank you to the amazing team of classroom staff – teachers and teaching assistants – for making 

learning fun, relevant and challenging; for organising trips, visits and enrichment opportunities; for the 
nurture and care that helps the children to thrive. 

Looking back through the calendar, I thought it was a lovely opportunity to share the year in pictures to help 
us all remember the wonderful opportunities, experiences and highlights of the past year that have made our 
school such a wonderful place to learn, work and build a community.  I hope you enjoy the ‘gallery’ as much as 
I enjoyed putting it together. 

Thank you from myself and my team for all your support and encouragement. 

Have a very merry Christmas and New Year Break – we will see you all on the 6th January. 

 

Miss Stockley and the team 

 
 
 



 



 



 

 



 
 



 

 



 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 

100% ATTENDANCE 
Attendance Superstars! 
 
Congratulations to our 31 children from Y1-6 who achieved 100% attendance this term.  
 
Year 1 – Arthur, David, Maaz, Jibril, Mabel, Laura 
Year 2 – Carlotta, Georgia, Daisy, Anna, Matilda, Eloise, Ubah, Antoni 
Year 3 – Anastasia 
Year 4 – Malak, Jenna, Zara, Soroush, Lucia, Artiom, Violet 
Year 5 – Eleanor, Lucio, Artem, Hassan, Charlotte 
Year 6 – Taiba, Maryam, Nihal, Malak 
 
See you all on Monday January 6th for the start of the new school year. 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Monday 16th December to Friday 20th December 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS WEEKLY 
ATTENDANCE 

WEEKLY 
NUMBER OF 

LATES 
RECEPTION ROTHKO 100% 0 
1  MONDRIAN 99% 2 
2  MATISSE 98.1% 10 
3/4 MONET 95.9% 9 
5  SHONIBARE 88.2% 1 
6  RILEY 100% 2 

JANUARY 

Monday 6th – Children return to school at 8.45am 

Friday 10th - Y3/4 cake sale and second-hand sale after school - 3.30-4.30. We are 
working with the school entrepreneurs on selling second hand uniform, toys, books and 
clothes.  
NO donations needed we have loads!  
 
Friday 24th - WH Family bingo! With our resident bingo caller Al Murray! A firm 
favourite now returning for the third time! Come along for bingo fun, food and drinks 
too. Straight after school - 3.30pm - 5.30pm. 
 
Monday 27th - PTA AGM at 9am in school. You are invited to attend to help the PTA 
review the past financial year and plan our spending going forward. All welcome. 
 

2024 DATES FOR THE DIARY 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Stars of the week - WB 16.12.24               Happy 

To all our stars: It is lovely to see your happy faces light up the school. 

Class Star(s) of the 
week Description 

Mondrian Maaz 
Maaz has joined Year 1 this term and has made a wonderful start, settling in so well. This 
week, he brought joy and positivity to the class by being a fabulous angel in our nativity. 
Well done, Maaz! We’re so happy to have you in Year 1! 

Matisse Matilda 
Matilda has had an incredible week. She dazzled in our nativity and was inspired by the 
panto to create her own Christmas show with her friend. The class really enjoyed it. We 
are so lucky to have Matilda in our class! 

Monet Arla 

During our Christmas concert practice Arla was a ray of sunshine. Every song was 
delivered perfectly and with the most cheerful smile! It is a joy to have Arla in our class 
and she brings such an infectious positivity it is impossible not to also feel like smiling 
around her. 

Shonibare Alex 

Alex is always seen with a huge smile on his face and he is very often cracking jokes. His 
enthusiasm when preparing for our Christmas performances was amazing. His constant 
smile and jolly spirit was a breath of fresh air. Our class is a much happier place with 
Alex around! 

Riley Rocky 

Well done this week to Rocky who has had a terrific first term in Year 6. You 
have worked hard and shown that you are a great team player and member of 
the class.   
You did really well in your mental maths assessment this week, breaking through 
to gain higher scores. I am very proud of you! 
Your writing this term has also been a pleasure to read and has ben an example 
to others in class. Have a fantastic break and see you in January. 



SPRING TERM 2025 CLUB LIST 

Parent Pay is open for bookings  



 

 

 

 

PianoFunClub 

Please contact PianoFunClub if you would 
like to book your child a place for piano or 
guitar lessons.  This is currently available 
from Year 1 to Year 6.                                       
Contact: www.pianofunclub.co.uk / 
admin@pianofunclub.co.uk / Tel: 07575 530 
304 

Rocksteady Music School 

Please contact Rocksteady if you would 
to book your child a place. This is 
available from Reception class to Year 6. 

Contact: 0330 113 0330 or sign up via 
rocksteadymusicschool.com  

“Looking for engaging and personalized 
music lessons for your child? Sign up today 
for after-school piano, guitar, or violin 
lessons with Shuqi Huang! Shuqi brings a fun 
and interactive approach to learning music, 
helping students of all levels build confidence 
and develop their musical talents. Lessons 
are designed to suit each student’s needs, 
whether they’re just starting out or looking 
to refine their skills. For more information or 
to sign up, please contact Shuqi at 
huangshuqi0312@gmail.com or WhatsApp 
07746177835. Let’s play music together!” 

 



LUNCH MENU W/C 6th January 2024 



USEFUL INFORMATION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


